
WAIUKU DIRT TRACK 

CLUB INC 

 

 

 

-  

 

Derby Day 

“What an fantastic day” 

That’s to all the spectators and competitors 
for an amazing day.  Well done and     

congratulations to Jeremy Degraff on  
winning the Demo Derby.  Runners up 
2nd Ian Vincent and 3rd Travis Miller. 

Massive thank you to all the helpers who 
made the day run smooth so well. 

Bring on next year! 

 

HUGE THANKS TO OUR SPONSOR        
DB SHORT BUILDERS LTD 
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****Track Dates***** 

2nd and 9th April 

Committee Contacts 

Owen Bottomley (President)  

021784142 

Nick Speedy (Vice president)  

027 2324496 

Stacey Bratton (Secretary) 021 0459727 

Tina Olsen (Treasurer)   021 650 863 

Bobby Thomas     027 4275982 

Ricky Black      021 1570737 

Piet Botma       027 4938060  

Sarah Green      027 4804954 

Shaun Stewart     021 929 239  

Jill Robinson       027 6405506  

Daniel McPike     021 0366383 

Colin Robinson      027 4992132  

Linda Hinds      0272959188 

Contact waiukudirttrackclub@gmail.com 

Waiuku Dirt Track 

PO Box 245 

Look us up on Facebook for all current info. 






